
 
 
 
 

 

Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU 

tel: 01422 351291            email: admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org            web:  www.akroydon.trinitymat.org 

 
29 June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we are approaching the end of the academic year, we would just like to remind parents 
and carers of the academy uniform policy before September. Please note that there are not 
any changes to the academy uniform. 
 

Uniform 
 

 

PE uniform 
 

Girls Boys 

Plain red polo shirt  Plain red polo shirt  

Plain black shorts (no logos allowed) Plain black shorts (no logos allowed) 

Plain black tracksuit bottoms (no logos 
allowed) for colder weather 

Plain black tracksuit bottoms (no logos 
allowed) for colder weather 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Girls Boys 

Akroydon tie  Akroydon tie  

Red Akroydon cardigan or Akroydon 
V-neck jumper (plain red cardigans or 
jumpers without the academy logo are not 
allowed as stated in the current uniform 
policy) 

Red Akroydon V-neck jumper (plain red 
V-neck jumpers without the academy logo 
are not allowed as stated in the current 
uniform policy) 
 

White collared shirt, long or short 
sleeved (white Akroydon polo shirts are 
only allowed in Nursery) 

White collared shirt, long or short 
sleeved (white Akroydon polo shirts are 
only allowed in Nursery) 

Grey skirt / grey pinafore dress/grey 
trousers 

Grey trousers 
 

White socks or grey/red/black tights White/black socks 

Red and white checked dress (summer 
term only) 

Grey shorts (summer term only) 
 

Black school shoes (no trainers, sandals 
or boots) 

Black school shoes (no trainers, sandals or 
boots) 



 
 
 
 

 

Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU 

tel: 01422 351291            email: admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org            web:  www.akroydon.trinitymat.org 

Just a reminder that all pupils should arrive and leave the academy in full academy 
uniform, including school shoes. In bad weather conditions, wellington or walking boots 
can be worn to and from the academy.  Pupils are permitted to wear trainers at break and 
playtimes if they are playing one of the sporting activities. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in ensuring that 
your child arrives each day in the full academy uniform.  The children really do take a pride in 
their uniform and they really are a credit to you and the academy. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr O Grant-Roberts 

Acting Principal  


